

Call: 022 2413 0111 • Mobile: 986 957 9001 • 9673 200 100

SHREE MUKKAWAR

6, Suleman Manzeel, 1st floor, Dr. Ambedkar Road, Dadar East Near Dadar Post Off. Opp. Poona Bus Stand, Mumbai - 400014 mukkawar@hotmail.com Email: dilipmukkawar@gmail.com

To, The Principal, H.K. College of Education, Mumbai- 400102.

Subject: Appreciation for your remarkable contribution towards the Mango seeds donation drive project

Dear Sir/Madam,

I, Mr. Dilip Mukkawer,, founder of Donate plants organisation would like to thank you and your team for outstanding contribution in the Mango seeds donation drive. You are a amazing team and who is diligent and hard working. The enthusiasm amongst students towards green initiative as a part of World Environment Day was highly appreciable. We would also like to express our extreme gratitude towards your teacher co-ordinator Dr. Avani Kanakia who had been an amazing team leader to organize the drive. She co ordinated extremely well with her great communication and management skills. We would also like to express special thanks to the whole team of H. K. College of Pharmacy.

We would surely look forward for future events with your team.

Yours truly